
To AMRAPALI BASUMATARY

F.A.O

Re Invitation to the '2009 Gwangju International Peace Forum'

1. We, The May 18 Memorial Foundation, are very pleased to invite you to attend the

'2009 Gwangju International Peace Forum' which will be co-hosted by The May 18 Memorial

Foundation.

2. Through this event, we hope to create a platform for activists to share their

experiences and discuss ways to strengthen the solidarity amongst people working for Human

Rights, Peace and the improvement of Democracy in Asia.

3. We are very honored to invite you for these important events and we humbly request

your attendance and participation. Please find the enclosed communique.

Name of the Program : 2009 Gwangju International Peace Forum○

Date : May 15 - 18, 2009○

Venue : The May 18 Memorial Culture Center, Gwangju City○

* All your expenses including meals and accommodation will be covered by
The May 18 Memorial Foundation.

4. For more information, please contact;

Staff in charge of Culture and Solidarity Team : Lynn Jeong

Telephone : Office(+82)-62-457-0518

E-mail : lynnjeong@gmail.com, 518org@gmail.com

The May 18 Memorial Foundation

Chairman of the Board Gwang Jang Yun

Staff Lynn Jeong Director Chanho Kim General Secretary Jintae Jo Executive Director Myungsuk Cha

Cooperation
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